FILED 1/18/2022
DOCUMENT NO. 00286-2022
FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK

Brian Schultz

From: Brian Schultz

Sent: Tuesday, January 18, 2022 11:55 AM

To: Curtis Williams

Cc: Dorothy Menasco; Matthew Jones; Greg Fogleman

Subject: RE: Docket No. 20210186-TX - Open Infra East Inc. CLEC Application

Thank you for the confirmation. Per your request we will update the title and Utilities tab of the docket to reflect the
correct name “Open Infra East Inc”.

Sincerely,

Bréan Schalty

Commission Deputy Clerk ||
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, Florida 32399
850.413.6770

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state
business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon request. Therefore, your e-
mail message may be subject to public disclosure.

From: Curtis Williams <CJWillia@PSC.STATE.FL.US>

Sent: Tuesday, January 18, 2022 11:52 AM

To: Brian Schultz <BSchultz@psc.state.fl.us>

Cc: Dorothy Menasco <DMenasco@PSC.STATE.FL.US>; Matthew Jones <majones@psc.state.fl.us>; Greg Fogleman
<GFoglema@PSC.STATE.FL.US>

Subject: RE: Docket No. 20210186-TX - Open Infra East Inc. CLEC Application

Correct

Thank you

From: Brian Schultz <BSchultz@psc.state.fl.us>

Sent: Tuesday, January 18, 2022 11:45 AM

To: Curtis Williams <CJWillia@PSC.STATE.FL.US>

Cc: Dorothy Menasco <DMenasco@PSC.STATE.FL.US>; Matthew Jones <majones@psc.state.fl.us>; Greg Fogleman
<GFoglema@PSC.STATE.FL.US>

Subject: RE: Docket No. 20210186-TX - Open Infra East Inc. CLEC Application

Good morning,

Just wanted to confirm do you want this changed in both the title of the docket and remove the incorrect company
name from the utilities tab?

Sincerely,



Brian Schulty

Commission Deputy Clerk Il
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, Florida 32399
850.413.6770

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state
business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon request. Therefore, your e-
mail message may be subject to public disclosure.

From: Curtis Williams <CJWillia@PSC.STATE.FL.US>

Sent: Tuesday, January 18, 2022 11:37 AM

To: Brian Schultz <BSchultz@psc.state.fl.us>

Cc: Dorothy Menasco <DMenasco@PSC.STATE.FL.US>; Matthew Jones <majones@psc.state.fl.us>; Greg Fogleman
<GFoglema@PSC.STATE.FL.US>

Subject: FW: Docket No. 20210186-TX - Open Infra East Inc. CLEC Application

Importance: High

Hello Brian,

Please change the company name in Docket 20210186-TX from Open Infra East, Inc. to Open Infra East Inc.
The name filed with the Division of Corporations does not include a comma.

We plan to file the recommendation on Thursday, January 20, 2022 to approve the application.

Please let me know if you have any questions.

Thank you

Curtis J. Williams

Public Utility Analyst

Florida Public Service Commission

Office of Industry Development & Market Analysis
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard | Tallahassee, FL 32399
Office: (850) 413-6924 | Email: cjwillia@psc.state.fl.us






